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[CE SBAC] Supporting Option E for the upcoming vote
1 message

David Biermann <davidbiermann@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 11:56 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear Members of the SBAC,

Thank you for your incredible hard work and sacrifices over the past months. You have all made tremendous
sacrifices on behalf of the town and we are collectively grateful for the time and expertise you have devoted to this
project.

I’m pleased the SBAC was able to review such a comprehensive set of choices for the schools as defined by our great
expert consultants. Out of the available options, I am writing in support of “Option E”.

All of these options are staggeringly expensive. That is the unfortunate reality of the current economic environment
situation and the sum of past choices that cannot be revisited. Given current circumstances, I am strongly in favor of a
solution that does more to address long term needs and builds desperately needed new infrastructure. In contrast,
while “Option B” solves some of the short term needs, it’s still a remarkably expensive option that fails to fully
addresses the needs of the schools moving forwards.

Let’s do the fiscally responsible thing, and advance Option E.

Thank you again for your hard work and dedication to this worthy project.

Best,
Dave

David A. Biermann, MD, PhD
19 Trundy Rd.
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